
I support HB 1377 
 
This bill gives the freedom to decline a required vaccine as a condition of 
employment, school attendance, or licensure if the following is not met:  
➢ The pivotal clinical trial the United States Food and Drug Administration 

relied upon to approve the vaccine evaluated the safety of the vaccine for 
at least one year after the vaccine was administered against a control 
group that received either a placebo or another vaccine that meets this 
criteria.  

➢ The state department of health posts on the department's website the 
injuries or diseases caused by the vaccine and the rate at which the injury 
or disease occurs from the vaccine.  

➢ The risk of permanent disability or death from the vaccine has been 
proven to be less than that caused by the infection the vaccine is intended 
to prevent.  

➢ The vaccine's manufacturer has liability, including for design defect 
claims, for any death or injury caused by the vaccine.  

 
I like HB 1377 because it mandates full disclosure so one can make an informed 
decision. 


